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Music Supporters Group (MSG) - Report for February 2015 
 
The MSG meeting was held on 2nd February 2015 with eight members and two staff members 
attending. 
 
 
 
Activities/News 
 
This being the first meeting of the year it was used to review the past year and discuss options for 
fundraising and other proposed activities for 2015. 
 
Rock Room 
 
As a point of interest, over the Christmas break, the Music Department staff remodelled a room 
within the music centre.  It is now set up as a Rock Room for the music students and the bands 
they develop themselves to use for learning and practicing.  All desks have been removed and 
walls painted Black to set the mood.  The feedback from the students has been very positive. 
 
Looking ahead through 2015 
 
The activities the MSG is looking at for 2015includes the following. 
 

1. The major event planned for the year is the Music on The Lawn.  The trial last year was so 
successful it is planned to be part of the music department calendar each year. 
 

2. If possible, involvement in fundraising at events such as Holt Bolt, Bunnings or other sites 
that may be identified. 
 

3. Fund raisers within the school (excluding chocolate or other sweet based drives) 
 

4. As in past years, we will be supporting the staff and students of the music department at 
concerts, competitions and other music related activities. 

 
AGM 
 
The Music Supporters Group Annual General Meeting is to be held on 2nd March 2015. 
 
The next MSG meeting will be held after the EGM on 2nd March 2015. 
 
Don Clarke 
MSG President 
Mobile:  0417 737 181 


